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Term 2 Week 10 

Zone Athletics Carnival 
Friday 1 August

Y
our paragraph text

Aussie Bush Camp
Wednesday 13 August to Friday 15 August

School Development Day Monday 21 July.
Students return Tuesday 22 July.

School Photos
Monday 18 August
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From the Principal's Desk
Hello everyone,

As we conclude a rewarding and eventful Term 2, I want

to extend my heartfelt thanks to our school community

for your continued support, patience, and involvement.

Thank you for your understanding during Wednesday’s

unexpected power outage. While such incidents are

rare, your flexibility and cooperation were instrumental

in ensuring the day proceeded safely and smoothly.

We also appreciate the parents and carers who

attended our rescheduled P&C meeting on Thursday

afternoon. The discussions, particularly regarding

proposed updates to our school uniform, were both

productive and engaging. If you have any further

questions or input, please don't hesitate to contact the

school.

Semester 1 reports were sent home on Wednesday. This

year, we've adopted a revised report format aligned

with the NSW Department of Education's updated

guidelines. The changes aim to provide clearer, more

concise information about student progress, making it

easier for families to understand their child's

achievements and areas for growth. Parent-teacher

interviews will be held early next term. We encourage all

families to book a time to meet with their child’s

teacher. If you're unable to attend the scheduled times,

please contact us to arrange an alternative.

During Week 8 of term, our students proudly

represented our school at the Manning West Small

Schools Carnival at Tuncurry Oval. It was a fantastic day

of competition, camaraderie, and community spirit.

We’re thrilled to share that our school placed second

overall, an incredible achievement for our small team.

From track events to relays and field competitions,

every student gave their best effort and encouraged

their peers with enthusiasm. Their sportsmanship stood

out just as much as their performance. Congratulations

to the students who qualified for Zone—Natalie, Lily,

Eden, Paisley and Lennox. We are proud of your efforts

and look forward to seeing you represent our school at

the next level. A heartfelt thank you also goes to the

parents and carers who joined us on the day—your help

marshalling students, cheering from the sidelines, and

bringing such a positive energy made the day truly

special.

While we had planned to travel to Bungwahl Public

School to celebrate NAIDOC Week, the wet weather

and strong winds meant we had to remain at school.

That didn’t stop the learning! Students engaged in a

range of meaningful activities here at school, guided

by Mrs Quinn and Mr Martyn, who led engaging

sessions that helped deepen students’ understanding

and appreciation of Aboriginal and Torres Strait

Islander histories and cultures. This year’s theme, “The

Next Generation: Strength, Vision & Legacy,”

celebrates 50 years of NAIDOC Week, honouring the

achievements of the past and looking forward to a

bright future empowered by the strength of our

young leaders, the vision of our communities, and the

legacy of our ancestors.

To finish off the term, students enjoyed a fantastic

disco and games afternoon yesterday, filled with

music, laughter, and some very impressive dance

moves. Thank you once again to DJ Marto and staff

for bringing the fun and helping to create such a

joyful celebration.

We’d also like to extend our sincere thanks to Dee,

who has led our canteen this semester with such care

and dedication. Her incredible meals each week have

been enjoyed and appreciated by students and staff

alike. While Dee is stepping down from the role due to

new work commitments, her support and contribution

to our school have been invaluable. We are truly

grateful for everything she has done and wish her

every success in her new role. We hope to find

someone to step into the canteen coordinator role for

Semester 2, and welcome any expressions of interest.

We’re incredibly proud of everything our students

have achieved this term—from the classroom to the

sports field, and through cultural learning experiences.

We wish all our families a safe and restful winter

break, and we look forward to welcoming students

back on Tuesday 22 July for the start of what

promises to be an exciting Term 3.

Jason Tindall

Principal



We have three jackets available to order. 

Please note that jackets CJ1222 and CJ0534 will have a longer turnaround time.
The Soft Shell 3WSJ will be available in a green colour, and it will have a quicker

turnaround time of approximately 2 ½ weeks.



In the Classroom



Key Features:
School Calendar

Access events and important dates directly
within the app.

School News and Announcements
Stay informed about school updates and

announcements.
Payments

Process online payments for school fees and
other expenses.

Attendance Tracking
Monitor your child's attendance record.

Consent Forms
 Provide consent for school events and activities.

Parent-Teacher Interviews
 Book and manage parent-teacher interviews

through the app.
Parent Portal

Manage your account, view your child's
information, and access other features through

the parent portal.
Parent Communication

 Receive personalized email and SMS
notifications from the school. 






